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From: Paul Pisari <billy07sarah@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:29 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary Stawick,

I'm writing to you to express opposition to RIN 3038-AC61. Forex traders are adults who should be
left to decide the amount of risk that they wish to take on their trades. The general mood in our
nation is for less government not more regulation. The recent election in Massachusetts should
prove that point. The government in the more recent past has proven it cannot protect us, if
indeed it truly wants to, from ourselves or anyone else i.e. Burnie Maddof. Please leave us alone
and permit us to live as free americans, to make our own decisions and our own mistakes.
Education is what we need not more big brother holding our hands.

Respectfully,

Paul J. Pisari
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